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   Upcoming Dates 

• Steel City Con-Dec. 8th-
10th 

• Regular Meeting Dec. 
12th-6pm 

• Mahoning Valley Com-
icon Dec. 16th 11am-
7pm 

• Regular Meeting Jan. 
9th, 2024-7pm 

• Toyhio February 10th, 
2024 

• Anniversary Dinner Feb. 
17th-6pm 

Inside this issue: 

From the CO Vice Admiral John Hoppa 

Crew, 
 
  We had a great No-
vember last month.  
Between the Akron 
Comicon and the Su-
per Toy Event we 
raised  $269.  I made 
our yearly donation of 
$1000 to the Second 
Harvest Food bank 
after the Super Toy 
Event. 
 
   Our next meeting/
Holiday Party will be 
December 12th at 
6pm.  We will have 
another gift exchange.  
If you wish to partici-
pate, bring a wrapped 
gift values between 
$5-$10, and we will 
draw tickets like last 
year. 
 
  We will have a few 
games and other priz-
es to give away as 

well.  I hope to see 
everyone there. 
 
   On the 16th we will 
be at the Mahoning 
Valley Comic Con in 
Boardman!  We will 
set up Friday Night.  
The con opens at 
11am on Saturday 
and we go until 7pm.  
It is only a one day 
event. 
 
   We will have a table 
again in the lobby.  
We will concentrate 
on a recruiting table 
rather than a fundrais-
ing one. We will have 
a few items to sell but 
not out full inventory. 
 
   We will need some 
volunteers to help out 
with the con as well. 
 
    Remember that 
next month we will be 

changing out meeting 
location back to the 
Denny’s in Austin-
town.  It has been a 
long 3 years that we 
haven't been there 
but, it has been re-
modeled and it is 
ready for us again. 
 
    I’m looking forward 
to going back there 
again.  Meanwhile, we 
will have our last 
meeting at Davidson’s 
this month. 
 
See everyone at the 
next meeting! 
 
VDAM John Hoppa 
CO USS Renegade   

The USS Renegade’s next meeting will be 
7:00pm Tuesday December 12th at 

Davidson’s Restaurant  

3636 Canfield Rd, Canfield, OH 44406  
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Due Renewal Policy 
Dues are $10 and only an extra $1.00 per family member or household.  Starfleet dues are now only $10.00 for an 
electronic membership.  If you don’t know when they expire ask and I can give you your expiration date. You 
can renew them through the  Starfleet website by going to the renewal page or in the database. 

• Ray Walston ( Boothby in "First Duty" ) December 2, 1914  

• Brian Bonsall (Alexander ) December 3, 1981  

• Teri Hatcher ( B.G.Robinson in "The Outrageous Okona" ) December 8, 1964  

• Michael Dorn ( Lt. Cmdr. Worf ST:Gen & Colonel Worf  ST:VI) December 9, 1952 

• John Colicos (Kor in "Errand of Mercy") December 10, 1928  

• Terri Garr ( Roberta Lincoln in " Assignment Earth" ) December 11, 1944  

• Christopher Plummer ( General Chang in "Undiscovered Country VI") December 13, 1927  

• Ben Cross (Sarek from Star Trek 2009) December 16, 1947-August 18, 2020  

• Nichelle Nichols ( Uhura ) December 28, 1936—July 22, 2022 

• Noley Thornton ( Clara Sutter in " Imaginary Friend" ) December 30, 1983  

• Bebe Neuwirth ( Lanel in "First Contact" ) December 31st 

• Lt. J/G Hilda Rodriguez December 13 

• Cmdr. Deb Murphy December 25th 

   

    Brian Bonsall                    Ben Cross                    Nichelle Nichols                  Noley Thornton                   LT J/G Hilda 

                        Rodriguez 
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RAdm. Janice Graham- : I attended our regular 
meeting on Nov. 14th. I'm looking forward to our 
move to a new meeting place. It's a bit closer for 
me. Our December meeting will be our Christmas 
Party. I have already made my gift (I'm a crafter; 
of course, I made it!) It's something I haven't 
made for a while, was thinking about reviving it for 
craft shows. This seemed the perfect time to do 
that. We've had much more rain than snow so far. 
I don't mind, though: you don't have to shovel rain. 

Capt. Lisa Eckenrode- Most of November was 
pretty quiet for the Psych Department and I 
daresay the Medical Department as well.  Howev-
er we've closed out November with a bang! 

 First, on November 24, Lt. Commander Vicki 
Gore, Rear Admiral Ron Novak, Victor Gore and I 
went to the Phantoms hockey game in Youngs-
town.  Always a great time!  Good, close game, 
Phantoms won 5-4. 

    Then, on November 25, the entire crew of the 

Med/Psych departments, plus Rear Admiral No-
vak met at Lt. Commander Vicki Gore's house for 
a Doctor Who watch party.  We got to see the first 
of the 60th Anniversary specials with David Ten-
nant and got to revisit some old favorites.   The 
theme of the day from drinks to desserts was Tar-
dis blue.  And of course we had to have fish & 
chips!  I still feel sorry for the girl who took the or-
der for the ice cream cake.... 

Member Activities
Lt. Commander Gore and I are discussing an-
other trip to a Phantoms game December 
15th.  All are welcome to join us.  Ticket prices 
are under $10, parking is $10, but it's a great 
night out and you get to see some great future 
college and, hopefully, NHL stars.   

Till next time!  Merry Christmas! 

Lisa Marie Eckenrode,  Captain  

Ships Counselor,  CMA 

Ensign Sandra Stocks- Winter is starting to 
show itself, and yesterday I had frost on the 
lawn. At least all the fires up North are now out. 
It was a bad summer for fires in Canada. Huge 
areas were lost, and many people lost their 
homes or businesses. I plan to take some more 
Star Fleet Academy courses this winter, and I 
am still waiting for my grades to appear in my 
record from some past courses. I live much too 
far away to participate in person with the crew, 
so taking courses if my only option to participate 
in STARFLEET.  

LT. Carol Warneke-At our December meeting 
on Tuesday, December 12th, we will have a 
Renegade Christmas Party at Davidson's. Dec-
orations, Games, Prizes, and Punch will be pro-
vided by the Warneke Family.  
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Kidney Transplant Benefit 
  On December 2nd, Lt. Commander Vicki Gore, Tom Gore and I went to the Dash Inn for a benefit to help with the 

medical expenses for kidney transplant recipient Steve Crisafi and kidney donor Tom Gregory from The Syndi-

cate.  Among the 6 bands playing at the day long event were Relapse with Vice Admiral John Hoppa and my 

friends from the band in which Tom is the drummer for, The Syndicate. Two basket raffles and a 50/50 raffle were 

among the fundraising opportunities. We heard some great music, shared some good food, 

and wish Steve and Tom successful procedures and recovery. –Capt. Lisa Eckenrode 

Bob Davis /The Syndicate   
Relapse John Hoppa/Relapse 

November Event Pictures 
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December 2023 

SUN MON TUE WED THU FRI SAT 

     1 2 

3 4 5 6 7 8 Steel 

City Con 

9 Steel 

City Con 

10 Steel 

City Con 

11 12Holiday 

Party 6PM  

13 14 15 16 Mahon-

ing Valley 

Comicon 11-7 

17 18 19 20 21 22 23 

24 25 26 27 28 29 30 

31       

January 2024 

SUN MON TUE WED THU FRI SAT 

 1 2 3 4 5 6 

7 8 9 Regular 

Meeting 7pm 

10 11 12 13 

14 15 16 17 18 19 20 

21 22 23 24 25 26 27 

28 29 30 31    



 

You can contact: 
VDAM John Hoppa ; CO of the USS Renegade by 

email at 
 

ussrenegade2547@yahoo.com or  
3980 Nassau Court,  

Youngstown, OH 44511   
 

for questions or submissions for the 10 Forward.   
 

We meet the second Tues. of each month at  
Davidson's Restaurant  

3636 Canfield Rd, Canfield, OH 44406  

Editor 
VDAM John Hoppa 

 
Contributors: 

RADM Janice Graham 
Capt. Lisa Eckenrode 

LT. Carol Warneke 
Ens. Sandra Stocks 

 
Deadline for articles will 

 be  
 December 30th, 2023 

 

“Ten Forward” Is published 

monthly and distributed by the 

USS Renegade  Copyright © 

2023 All Rights Reserved.  

Star Trek and all its characters 

are the property of  Para-

mount Pictures. This publica-

tion does not  try to infringe on  

Paramount  in anyway.  

Trusted Sites 
 

KAG Imperial Marine Corps Ap-
proved List of Merchants  
Awards, Badges, and Pins 
www.etsy.com/shop/korath  

www.etsy.com/shop/billhedrick 
  
Others: 
www.startrek.com 
www.roddenberry.com 
www.intergalactictrading.com 
www.cosplay.com 
www.cosplaysky.com 
starbasecolumbus.blogspot.com 
www.starbaseatlanta.com 
www.thinkgeek.com 

Star Trek Mugs- $10.00 

Star Trek plates- $15.00 

Com Badges (TNG or VOY)- $10.00  

USS Renegade Refrigerator Magnets 
Business card size- $6.00 

Phaser Permits-$6.00 

Replacement photo ID cards-$6.00 

USS Renegade “Year in review 
1991” and “Renegades at Risk” DVD
-$15.00 each 

Starfleet/USS Renegade Notepads-
$3.00 (a portion goes to the food 
bank)  

Contact Vice Adm. John Hoppa for 
more details or if you would like to 
submit a listing to...  
 
ussrenegade2547@yahoo.com 
Put “Quarks Cargo Bay” in the sub-
ject heading 

Quark’s Cargo Bay 

Ten Forward 

https://www.facebook.com/notes/kags-imperial-marines-corps/kag-imperial-marine-corps-approved-list-of-merchants/926053740794998
https://www.facebook.com/notes/kags-imperial-marines-corps/kag-imperial-marine-corps-approved-list-of-merchants/926053740794998
https://www.etsy.com/shop/korath
https://www.etsy.com/shop/billhedrick

